
Pay for civil servants has  
been cut by 26% since 2010 
in real terms. 
Now the government wants 
to cut jobs and redundancy 
terms on top.

NEED
A FAIR
DEAL

Our Public Servants deserve fair pay
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ARBITRARY 
JOB CUTS

Opposing derisory pay settlements, driven by the 
government’s 3% remit guidance, when inflation is over 10%.

Stopping the changes to the Civil Service Compensation 
Scheme, that mean a worse deal for those made redundant.

Government spending plans mean compulsory redundancies 
and arbitrary head count reductions are still likely, adversely 
affecting both those forced to leave and those who stay, as 
well as the delivery of public services.
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